
Office of the Village Manager 
Village of Villa Park 

20 South Ardmore Avenue, Villa Park, Illinois 60181-2696 
 

 

NOTICE OF 
PUBLIC HEARING 

 
November 21, 2018 

 
Public Notice is Hereby Given that the Village of Villa Park, DuPage County, Illinois, will 
hold a public hearing on the 26th day of November, 2018, at 6:45 pm. The hearing will 
be held in the Village Hall Board Chambers, 2nd Floor, located at 20 S. Ardmore 
Avenue, Villa Park, Illinois. The purpose of the hearing will be to receive public 
comments on levying taxes for the fiscal year of the Village of Villa Park commencing on 
the May, 2018 and ending on the thirty-first day of December, 2018.  
 
By order of the President and Board of Trustees of the Village of Villa Park, DuPage 
County, Illinois.  
 
Should you have any questions concerning this Public Hearing, please contact Kelly 
Kuechle at (630) 592-6052.  
 
 
Respectfully, 
 
 
Hosanna Korynecky 
Village Clerk 
Village of Villa Park, DuPage County, Illinois 

 



 

 

 Village of Villa Park 

 20 South Ardmore Avenue, Villa Park, Illinois 60181-2696 

Albert Bulthuis, Village President  
Hosanna Korynecky, Village Clerk 
Rich Keehner, Jr., Village Manager 

Phone:  (630) 834-8500 
Fax:      (630) 834-8967 
TDD:     (630) 834-8589 

 
  

PUBLIC HEARING November 26, 2018 
Agenda 

 
 

1. Call Meeting to Order 
 

2. Overview of the Tax Levy for the Fiscal Year of the Village of Villa Park 
Commencing on the First Day of May, 2018 and Ending on the Thirty-First Day of 
December, 2018 
 

3. Public Comments 
 

4. Adjournment 
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